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Having just learned of this application today because it was not widely
announced, | would like to first request an extension of the time to comment
and intervene in order to give any and all persons who will be effected
adequate time to do so.

This application to export natural gas is reinforcing the suspicions that the
proposed pipeline is going to be used primarily for export, which will drive up
domestic gas prices. Because of this as well as the trail of generational
health and welfare issues building the pipeline will leave in its wake due to
continued fracking, harmful greenhouse gas emissions, immeasurable
health, safety and economic concerns in the areas where the pipeline will be
built and the taking of land by eminent domain there is "no public good" to
be gained from this.

Respectfully,
Denise Schine





